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St Mary's PTA Second Hand Book Sale 

Friday 4th March 
 

 

 

In celebration of World Book Day, we are offering a great opportunity to refresh your bookshelves and find some new books 

for your whole family to enjoy. Our very own Second Hand Book Sale will take place after school on Friday 4th March 

outside all school sites. Books will be priced at 50p children and £1 adult.  

Infants - 2:45pm Gate 5 (Nursery Playground)  

Juniors - 3pm at the Junior's playground  

 

To make room for your new collection we would love your preloved books please. All books & age groups welcome but 

we especially need donations for the Junior School sale.  

Please take a flick through your donations and ensure they are in good condition to resell.  

 

Any unsold children's books will be donated to the Children's Book Project who will redistribute books to women's groups, 

children's centers and schools who are less fortunate than ourselves.  

 

You may have already seen on our Facebook Page that we are asking for several donations whilst you are spring cleaning 

which can help with future events. The next donation day will be on Friday 25th February when you can also drop of your 

unwanted books.  

 

As with all PTA events, members of the PTA committee will help to lead the event but we need your help in sorting the book 

donations, with the sale day itself and any great ideas you have to make this event a success. If you would like to join the project 

team working on this event to help in any way you can you can join via the link soon to be shared by your class rep.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support for our school events.  

 
St Mary's PTA  
 

 

 


